
 

 

 

HYDERABAD ELECTRIC SUPPLY COMPANY 
 

(CORRIGENDUM) 
 

The Expression of Interest (EOI) for installation & commissioning of AMI / AMR meters was 

published in the newspapers i.e Daily Dawn Karachi, Daily Jang Karachi, Daily Kawish 

Hyderabad on 19.04.2023 vide PID No. PID(H)323/22. The same was scheduled to be opened on 

10.05.2023, now the same will be opened on 31.05.2023.  

Moreover, Pre-bid meeting will be held on 18.05.2023 at 1.00 p.m in the office of Manager 

(MM) HESCO Hyderabad.   

All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.  
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